
Attachment H – Notice of Public Hearing 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
Monterey County Board of Supervisors 

 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Monterey County Board of Supervisors will 
conduct a Public Hearing on the Resource Management Agency traffic volumes on 
Carmel Valley Road for all segments, pursuant to the 2010 General Plan -Carmel Valley 
Area. This is a five (5) year interval report. 
 
NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that the public hearing on this matter has been set for 
Tuesday, September 27, 2016, at 1:30 p.m. in the Government Center, Board of 
Supervisors Chambers, 168 West Alisal Street, Salinas, California, at which time and 
place any and all interested persons may appear and be heard thereon. 
 
IF YOU CHALLENGE THIS MATTER IN COURT, YOU MAY BE LIMITED TO 
RAISING ONLY THOSE ISSUES RAISED IN TESTIMONY AT THE PUBLIC 
HEARING DESCRIBED IN THIS NOTICE OR RAISED IN WRITTEN 
CORRESPONDENCE DELIVERED TO THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS AT OR 
PRIOR TO THE PUBLIC HEARING. 
 
 

FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION CONTACT: 
 

Brenda Villanueva, Assistant Traffic Engineer 
Monterey County Resource Management Agency - Public Works and Facilities 

168 West Alisal St, 2nd Floor, Salinas CA  93901 
(831) 755-8908 


